
 

 
 
  

 
 

Advance care planning is an important step in ensuring a person’s preferences 
and values are known at the end of their life. General practice has an opportunity 
to start these discussions with patients because trust has already been 
established. 

WA Primary Health Alliance is working with Hammond Care to support Western 
Australian general practices to implement a team-based approach to initiating advance 
care planning and palliative care into everyday clinical practice. The Advance Project is 
a practical, evidence-based toolkit and training package, specifically designed to support 
general practices to deliver team-based care. 

I would like to offer you the opportunity to hold an information session for all practice 
staff. The event will be held at your location and convenience, where possible. The 
session will take 1 hour depending on questions you may have.  If this is something you 
would be interested in, please speak to your WA Primary Health Alliance Liaison or 
Coordinator. You can also contact me directly. 

 

 Regards 
           

           Rose Adamson 
 

       Aged Care Project Lead – The Advance Project 

       M: 0428 636 753 E: Roseanne.Adamson@wapha.org.au 
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